
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY TWO AFTER OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH AND WE ARE STILL WAITING TO 

SEE IF WE WILL REACH THE GOAL. AS OF YESTERDAY, WE ARE JUST 5 LETTERS SHORT. 

HOWEVER, I’M PRETTY CONFIDENT THAT THERE ARE AT LEAST THAT MANY LETTERS 

STILL ENROUTE.  WE’LL FIND OUT ON MONDAY. DON’T YOU LOVE SUSPENSE? 

[BECKY –EMAIL] After listening to WRVM since 1979 and perhaps only have written you two, 
maybe three times during your letter months...well...shame on me!  I am a monthly supporter 
of a petty amount, but that is the only positive thing I can say of me...but not of WRVM. 
 
You have been my go to whenever I am driving on the road or working around at home.  Even 
our two family cats are blessed when we leave the house and WRVM is left on for them. 
 
Your long term preachers are the best.  I am happy that when some of them went to their rest, 
you continued to broadcast their messages.  We know their messages are the best when they 
are still profitable 30 or more years later.  Our God doesn't change...why would His message? 
 
I fear the time is coming when truth filled Christian broadcasting may be banned as in other 
countries and I hope to live to see that day because it's just another sign that our LORD and 
Savior is soon to return. 
 
Please continue to be faithful as you have since WRVM was a babe in the cradle and is now a 
force to be reckoned with against the powers of evil. 

IF YOU MISSED WRITING BEFORE MIDNIGHT ON THE 30TH, WE WOULD STILL LOVE TO 

HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


